Antoinette Pancaro

From:

North Stonington Rec

Sent:

Friday, July 29, 2022 8:27 AM

To:

Antoinette Pancaro

Subject:

Cancellation of August 4, 2022 Recreation Commission Meeting

TO: Antoinette Pancaro, North Stonington Town Clerk

FROM: Thomas Fabian, North Stonington Recreation Director

During the July 7, 2022 Recreation Commission meeting it was decided that the August 4, 2022 Regular meeting would be cancelled. Instead there will be a "Special" Meeting for the Recreation Commission on August 11, 2022 @ 6:15pm to be held at the Recreation building.

A & 28